<DATE>

<NAME>

<ADDRESS>

Dear <NAME>,

We received a physician’s note dated <DATE>.  <NAME OF DOCTOR> informs us you have the following permanent work restrictions: 
<List restrictions – if multiple, use bullets:>
We met on <date of IAP> for an interactive process meeting to discuss reasonable accommodation options.  In accordance with the County’s Disability & Reasonable Accommodation Policy (copy enclosed) in compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and the California Fair Employment & Housing Act (FEHA) and pursuant to our discussions during the interactive process, we are not able to accommodate your restrictions to enable you to perform the essential functions of <JOB TITLE> position.
The County’s Disability & Reasonable Accommodation Policy provides a framework to discuss disability-related concerns and provides for a timely, good faith interactive process to discuss accommodation. Since an accommodation cannot be made that would allow you to perform the essential functions of your current position, the County will first determine whether assignment in an alternate vacant position within the Department can be made.  If there are no vacant positions within the Department for which you meet the minimum qualifications with or without accommodation, Human Resources will conduct a County wide job search.  
You will be notified of any reassignment accommodations that become available through these searches. Please advise the Department immediately if your work restrictions change or if you have any additional education or work experience that could be included as a consideration.
If you have any concerns or question, please contact me at <565-xxxx>.

Sincerely,
<Dept Designee>
cc: 
<DM Analyst Name>, Disability Management Analyst

Intercare Holdings insurance Services INC (only if occupational)
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